
JUSTIFICATION: 
The difference/increase in contract cost is because of a project. The county is installing a new 
traffic signal priority control project for MARTA busses on Candler Road. The equipment 
alone for that project is approximately $600,000. The other funds are for additional 
maintenance activities.  




